
The RFI has now closed. We received 11 responses – thank you to our stakeholders for your feedback.

High level timeline of Next Steps

• Orange dot represents where we are now

• We will be hosting a workshop to review the summary of the responses and key themes identified within the first 
RFI. 

• This is provisionally planned for the afternoon of 28th February 2024. If you are interested in attending this 
session, please contact ruby.pelling@nationalgrideso.com or alice.beddow@nationalgrideso.com or fill out the 
interest registration form. 

• Following this we will plan further workshops to discuss these areas with industry in more depth. 

• The confirmed dates will be communicated in due course via the JESG newsletter and published on the ESO 
calendar.
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